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Press Release

North Hampton Winter Parking Ban

S

North Hampton (NH) —

The North Hampton Police Department would like to remind the residents and visitors of
North Hampton that the winter parking ban will be in effect beginning November 15%
and ends on April 15, 2018. During this time period, vehicles are not permitted to be
parked on the paved portion of the road, or within the town right of way between the
hours of 12:00 A.M. and 7:00 A.M. Vehicles parked in violation of the ban are subject to
being ticketed and or towed.

During snow storms or when one is expected, an emergency parking ban may be issued.
The emergency ban strictly forbids on street parking that would hinder snow removal and
the travel of emergency vehicles on state and town roads within the town of North
Hampton.

Information about emergency parking bans can be found through local media outlets or
posted on the North Hampton Police Department website.



